
Health and care unions demand implementation 
of protective equipment rules

 Netherlands 

FNV, NU'91 and other health and social care unions say that they are appalled that 
the government has failed to implement a directive on personal protective 
equipment (PPE) that was put to parliament four months ago. The new regulations 
would make clear that health and social care workers can determine their PPE 
needs. Currently, different regulations apply that the unions say were drafted in the 
light of PPE shortages rather than with the health and safety of workers in mind. 
They point out that this is causing problems particularly in facilities for the elderly 
and disabled where some employers say that workers should not cover their faces.
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